
From: Johnson, Harriet [Harriet.Johnson@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 10:45 AM 

To: Allen, Susan; Baker, James; Bankowski, Elizabeth; Bartlett, Susan; Berry, Patrick; Besio, 

Susan; Borie, Lou; Bothfeld, Diane; Candon, Tom; Chen, Harry; Cimaglio, Barbara; Clasen, 

Michael; Cohen, Jeff; Cook, Steve; Dalton, Bill; Deal, Howard; Dolan, Tracy; Duffy, Kate; 

Flood, Patrick; Flynn, Keith; Greemore, Bob; Griffin, Bill; Henry, Dixie; Hofmann, Sarah; 

Hogan, Brendan; Hogan, Mike; Hollar, Jennifer; Ide, Robert; Johnson, Harriet; Johnson, Justin; 

Juhasz, Joe; Kimbell, Steve; Knopf, Rae; Kunin, Lisa; LaClair, Jolinda; Lambert, Sandra; Leven, 

Brian; Lofy, Bill; Mackay, Noelle; MacLean, Alex; Markowitz, Deb; Reid, Martha; Mears, 

David; Menard, Lisa; Miller, Elizabeth; Miller, Lawrence; Minter, Sue; Mongeon, Jim; 

MoultonPowden, Pat; Murnane, Janet; Murphy, Reeva; Noonan, Annie; Obuchowski, Mike; 

Oliver, Christine; Pallito, Andy; Pearce, Beth; Peterson, Mary; Pigeon, George; Provost, David; 

Doug Racine; Reardon, Jim; Recchia, Chris; Rex, Judy; Robinson, Beth; Ross, Chuck; Royar, 

Kim; Salmon, Tom; Sandretto, Tom; Searles, Brian; Shems, Ron; Slota, Bianca; Smith, Megan; 

Snyder, Michael; Sorrell, Willaim; Spaulding, Jeb; Spaulding, Susan; Sullivan, Ruthann; Talbott, 

Bill; Tanzman; Tofferi, Ellen; Tucker, David; Valerio, Matthew; Vilaseca, Armando; Volz, 

James; Walcott, Cindy; Wallack, Anya; Wisloski, Stephen; Yacovone, Dave; Yandow, Alan; 

Zeller, Susan 

Subject: Important Message from Secretary Spaulding regarding bottle water in state bulidings 

Attachments: Bottled Water.pdf 

 

 
Agency and Department Heads: 
 
Attached please find a memo from Secretary of Administration Jeb Spaulding regarding bottled water in 
state buildings. 
 
Harriet Johnson  |  Agency of Administration 

109 State Street  |  Montpelier, VT  05609-0201 

ph:  802.828.3322  |  fax:  802.828.3320 



 

 
                                                                   

                                                    
                   

State of Vermont [phone] 802-828-3322    Jeb Spaulding, Secretary 
Agency of Administration   [fax]  802-828-3320                            
Office of the Secretary    
Pavilion Office Building 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0201 
www.adm.state.vt.us  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Agency and Department Heads   
FROM: Jeb Spaulding, Secretary of Administration  
DATE: March 22, 2011 
RE:  Bottled Water 
 
 
 
 

Later today, Agency of Natural Resources’ Secretary Deb Markowitz will be announcing, on behalf of the 
Governor, a new state policy that will be phased in over the spring and summer to eliminate bottled water in 
state buildings.  This change in policy takes into account both budgetary and environmental concerns.   
 
The new policy will be phased in over the next several months.  Please assure your staff that there will be 
opportunity for input as the new policy is crafted and that we will take into account the need for all employees 
to access clean, safe drinking water in the workplace. 
 
 


